
 

2020 Events 

 

August 16th:  Club Picnic & Annual Elections 
1:00 – 6:00 PM @ Pat’s Landing 

September 1st: Members meeting 6:00 pm 
@ The Rustic Lodge 

October 6th: Members Meeting 6:00 PM @ 
the Musky Tale Resort 

November 3rd: Members Meeting 6:00 PM 
@ The Wannigan 

December 1st: Members Meeting 6:00 PM 
@ Bottoms Up 

April/May 2020 

A Few Words from the Secretary 

Whew…what a season! We sure had our share of chal-

lenges. Thank you to all our members and business 

sponsors for your continued support. 

A huge shout-out to our club groomer operators for 

giving up their free time to groom more than 420 

hours this past season! This is often a thankless job. If 

you see them out and about after all this craziness is 

over let them know how much they are appreciated. 

Dale Beissel, Bill Wellnitz, Randy Niederkorn, Brian 

Kastner, Jim Jones, Mike Weidman, Terry Herder, 

Randy Neumann, Damien Heath, Jeff Heath, Pat 

Lueloff, Brad Momberg, and Collin Mikesh.  

Both the LMC and Bombardier have had the end of 

season maintenance completed and are parked in the 

groomer shed ready for next season to start. The trac-

tor is ready for grading gravel and other summer 

maintenance projects. A crew will be working with the 

Tuscobia Trails ATV Club to grade the Tuscobia from 

Lemmington to Price County within the next couple of 

weeks. Plans are being put in place to widen out trails 

9, 6 and 5 to allow for the tractor to groom next year. 

We will also  be working with landowners throughout 

the summer to see if we can access their property to 

fix any issues so that we are better prepared when 

snow hits next December.  Watch for emails and our 

Facebook page for information on work days as they 

are scheduled.  Stay on the look-out this summer for 

new menu boards that will be going up along the 

Tuscobia.  

The Tuscobia Trail is open for those looking to get out 

for some fresh air. Please note that the club elections 

have been postponed until the end of summer due to 

Covid-19. Stay safe and healthy! I hope to see you all 

over the summer and at our club picnic in August.    

Dixie Weidman –Winter Huskies  Secretary 



 
Club Officers 

President 

Dale Beissel   715-661-1294 

Vice President 

Mike Weidman  715-934-9105 

Secretary: 

Dixie Weidman  715-415-7266 

Treasurer: 

Tom Steiner  715-492-5213 

Membership Chair: 

Jan Holmes  715-638-0337 

Club Email: 

winterhuskiessc@gmail.com 

Address: 

Winter Huskies S.C. 

PO Box 278 

Winter, WI 54896 

Follow Us on Facebook 

@winterhuskieswi  

Visit our new website: 

Winterhuskies.com 

 

 

 

 

The Rustic Lodge : Carryout Thurs - Sat 4pm to 8pm-
Menu and specials on Facebook or therusticlodgellc.com 

Winter Co-op: Monday-Saturday 7am to 7pm , Sunday 
8am to 4 pm  

Patti’s On 70: Carryout Noon- 8pm • Thursday-Saturday  

The Loretta Steakhouse: Carryout - Limited Menu -      
Friday 4pm to 9pm, Saturday & Sunday 12pm to 9pm 

Bottoms Up: Closed - No Carryouts 

Musky Tale: Carryout Friday 4pm to 9pm, Saturday 12 
pm to 9pm  

Phillips 66:  Open Daily 7am to 7pm 

The Wannigan:  Closed Monday-carryout Tuesday & Fri-
day-Sunday 4:30pm-Close, Wednesday & Thursday 
5:30pm-Close 

Lakewood Café: Carryout Saturday-Wednesday 7am-
2pm, Friday 7am-8pm 

Bucktail Lodge: Closed - No carryout  

Helsing’s Bar & Grill: Carryout Daily 12pm to 9pm 

Chippewa Pines Resort: Call or follow Facebook for up-
dates 

Pat’s Landing: Call or follow Facebook for updates -     
Taking orders for apparel only at this time.  

Northwoods Insurance Services: Office is not open to 
the public, however they can be reached by phone Mon-
day-Friday 8:30am to 4pm. A drop box is available out-
side during business hours.  

Current nominations for club 

officers: 

President: Mike Weidman 

Secretary: Dixie Weidman 

Directors-At-Large: 

Randy Neumann 

Randy Niederkorn 

TJ Shandley 

Club Elections August 16th 



Membership Registration Form  

                              2020—2021 

YES! I want to volunteer! ____ Events  ____ Grooming ____ Brushing  ____ Committees 

____  Board of Directors   ____Other____________________________________ 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Family Members:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Children under 18:_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City, State, Zip: __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Phone:__________________________________________________________________________ 

Membership Options 

(Membership is good until June 30, 2021) 

_______ Individual or Family wi/AWSC—$30.00 Total 

________ AWSC member in another Wisconsin Club    

Please mail this form and your payment to: Winter Huskies 
Po Box 278 
Winter, WI 54896 

The Winter Huskies Snowmobile Club is a non-profit organization that strives to advance and protect the 

sport of snowmobiling. We unite snowmobilers, business owners, and the surrounding community to 

better the sport and create a comradery among all.  

Signature: ____________________________________________________         Date:_________________________ 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING THE CLUB AND SNOWMOBILING!! 

WWW.WINTERHUSKIES.COM 


